WM-39/MFW/87/10/14/CW

MEMORANDUM FOR:  Myron H. Fliegel, Section Leader e
Oper2*ions Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning

FROM: Michael F. Weber
Operations Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning

SUBJECT: SUMMARY NOTES FROM THE NRC/DOE MEETING ABOUT AQUIFER
RESTORATION COSTS ON OCTOBER 7, 1987
Please find enclosed summary notes from the NRC/DOE meeting about aquifer
restoration costs at selected uranium mills, which was held on October 7, 1987.

If you have any questions or comments about the notes, please contact me at

/_/
Michael F. Weber
Operations Branch

Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning

telephone extension x74746.
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